Inquiry Sub-Committee on Local 4 c/o AUCE Provincial Office #901 - 207 West Hastings Street Vancouver, B.C. V6B 1J8

March 25, 1982

The Membership
AUCE Local 4
c/o Capilano College
2055 Purcell Way
North Vancouver, B.C.
V7J 3H5

Dear Members of AUCE Local 4:

Re: Application to Secede from AUCE

The Provincial Executive has received a letter and a Petition signed by members of AUCE Local 4 requesting that the Provincial Executive commence proceedings in order that the Local may secede from (leave) AUCE Provincial.

The Provincial Constitution requires that a full inquiry by the Provincial Executive take place before a referendum is held on the issue. In the near future, each member of your local will receive a question-naire outlining AUCE Local 4/AUCE Provincial related issues. Please think seriously about the questions. The responses to this question-naire will of course affect the future of your local, but will also have ramifications for the rest of AUCE. Only after the questionnaires have been completed and returned will we proceed to the next step in the inquiry.

The Provincial Executive has formed a sub-committee to conduct the inquiry. Members are: Nancy Wiggs (President), Bob Wiseman (Trustee), and Jack Gegenberg (Vice-President). Please feel free to get in touch with us through the Provincial office if you have any questions.

Yours very truly

Nancy Wiggs, President

on behalf of

Inquiry Sub-Committee on Local 4